
 

Back to School Bash 
 

Attention WEE families of the upcoming school year…mark your 

calendars for our FBC WEE School Back to School Bash on 

Sunday August 24th at 6:00pm!!  It will be a fun evening of 

games, live music, and food for your family to enjoy!!  The WEE 

staff is very excited to see our returning WEE families and 

meet all of our new WEE families!   

 

For planning purposes please email us at 

weeschool@fbchopewell.church with the number of guests 

from your family that can attend!  Hope to see you all there!! 
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